
 

 

We are looking for VOLUNTEER STEWARDS to help us host a small community 
event (350-400 SEAS supporters) on the afternoon of the 1st of SEPTEMBER on 
Aldeburgh beach. 
 
The event is a crucial element in our campaign to  highlight the IMPORTANCE of 
PRESERVING our COAST and COUNTRYSIDE from the renewed and ever-increasing 
THREATS of the National Grid projects, and will help us reach out to the new 
government – we have to RAISE AWARENESS, accelerate and deepen public 
exposure - and get media attention.  
 
You DON’T need any special skills or experience to volunteer and be a part of the 
event! We’ll offer online briefing sessions during August for our team of 25-30 
volunteers and we’ll be happy to let you have more details at any time. 
 
SO! To find out more and book a place on one of these sessions, please email 
Megan for further details. 
 
        meganm.seas@gmail.com  
 
🖋PLEASE SIGN UP as soon as you can so that we can arrange convenient times for 
the training and induction sessions – we’ll be as flexible as possible! 
 
Without stewards the event cannot happen. We would love to have your help and 
support in this REALLY CRITICAL period. It’s going to be a great event!  

 


